
Barq. Jonie

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject

Barg, Jonie
Tuesday, August 25,2020 9:14 AM
'shawpatinagcap@g mai l. com'
Standlee Family Limited Partnership

RE: Change in Ownership/Security Interest in water right no(s): 34-43,34-2509,35-7112,34-195C,34-195D,34-
24918,34-10100,34-2490A,34-7029A,34-7234,34-437,34-249't A,34-7111A,34-72268

Dear Interested Parties:

The Department of Water Resources (Department) acknowledges receipt of your Notice of Change in
Water Right Ownership/Notice of Security Interest (Notice).

Our review of your Notice indicates that additional information is required before the Department can process
the change. The information required is indicated below:

*****Evidence of Water Right Ownership/Security Interest: The department did not receive evidence of
security interest, with applications received on Augyst 19,2020. Please provide a copy of the recorded Deed of
Trust, Mortgage or other legal document indicating your interest in the above mentioned water rights. Also
the deed provided shows the water rights and property will be going into the Michael G Standlee and Whendy
L Standlee Living Trust, but the application indicated it should be going to into the Standlee Family Limited
Partnership. Please verify which is correcf if it should be going into the Standlee Limited Partnership
additional evidence of ownership is required, specifically a deed a from Michael G Standlee and Whendy L
Standlee Living Trust to Standlee Limited Parbrership.

Because the Department cannot process the Notice without proper documentation/fees, we will hold any
action on your notice pending receipt of the necessary documentation/fees. If we do not receive the necessary
information/fees within 30 days we will return your notice and all attachments and your notice will not be
processed.

Also, please note that permit / water right holders are required to report any change of ownership and/ or
mailing address to the Department within 1,20 days of the change. Failure to report these changes could result
in a $100 late filing fee. Forms to assign ownership or update your address are available from any office of the
Department or on the Department's website.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (208) 497-9757

Sincerely,

Jonie Barg
Idaho Department of Water Resources
900 N Skyline Ste A
Idaho Falls ID 83402
phone: (208) 525-7161
fax: (208) 525-7177
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